
PRIVATE DEVELOPMENT UPDATES

NEIGHBORHOOD PRECISE PLAN UPDATES
!is year, the City will begin updating the precise plans for three neighborhood areas in Mountain View: North 

Bayshore, San Antonio, and El Camino Real. !e updated precise plans for these areas will include new zoning regu-
lations regarding allowed land 
uses, building heights and design 
standards.

In updating these precise plans, 
the City will be guided by the goals 
and policies set forth in Mountain 
View’s newly updated General 
Plan. As part of the precise plan 
update process, the City will 
gather public input through work-
shops and public hearings. Each 
precise plan will also have a proj-
ect website to provide information 
on the update process.

For additional information, 
including how to sign up for elec-
tronic notification of meetings related to these projects, call the Community Development Department at (650) 903-
6306 or E-mail community.dev@mountainview.gov.

FRANKLIN STREET FAMILY APARTMENTS
!e Franklin Street Family Apartments offer 51 new affordable family apartments in vibrant Downtown Mountain 

View (135 Franklin Street). !ere has been strong community interest in these apartments, which should be ready 
for occupancy in March 2013. More than 400 applications were received for these 51 apartments and about 300 of 
these applicants are families who live or work in Mountain View. Families with qualified incomes who have lived 
in Mountain View for at least the past six 
months or worked in Mountain View for 
at least the past year will be given first 
preference to rent an apartment and will 
be selected through a lottery. Apartments 
will be affordable for households earning 
30% to 50% of the Area Median Income or 
about $31,000 to $52,000 annual income 
for a family of four. !e City of Mountain 
View has invested over $10 million in 
local affordable housing funds to support 
this unique housing opportunity. 

Please contact ROEM Corporation, 
the project developer, at (650) 533-3902, 
for more information about the Franklin 
Street Family Apartments.

455 San Antonio Road – As part of the ongoing San 
Antonio Center revitalization project, a new Safeway 
super market is scheduled to open this Spring 2013. !e 
building is designed with roo#op parking and elevators 
for customers.
!e Village at San Antonio – !e leasing of 330 new 
residential apartment homes known as Carmel !e 
Village, located on the former site of the San Antonio 
Shopping Center began in January. Occupancy is slated 
for early Spring 2013.

690 E. Middle"eld Road - Construction of two new 
5-story office buildings at the corner of Middlefield Road 
and Highway 237 continues on schedule. !e 340,000 
sq. #. project was approved by the City Council in 2008. 
Completion is expected in Fall 2013.
2650 & 2656 El Camino Real West - Construction of 
a 193-unit, four-story apartment complex on El Camino 
Real West continues on schedule. !e project replaces 
the former San Antonio Inn and was approved by the 
City Council in 2012. Occupancy is expected in Fall 2014.

PROTECTING OWLS AT SHORELINE PARK
!e Mountain View City Council recently adopted an update to 

the City’s approach to creating a safe habitat for the burrowing owl 
population in Shoreline at Mountain View Park. During the past 
decade, the burrowing owl population in the Bay Area has dropped 
to such low levels that it is at risk of completely disappearing. 
Shoreline is a 750-acre regional park with 442 acres of landfill area 
and approximately 438 acres of suitable owl habitat. !e updated strat-
egy for maintaining and increasing the owl population at Shoreline 
is called the “Burrowing Owl Preservation Plan” and is available at  
www.mountainview.gov/services/city_plans.asp
!e preservation plan focuses on improving the quality of both the 

nesting and foraging habitat for the birds. In addition, the updated 
plan is intended to minimize ground disturbances from the nearby landfill and human intrusion, as well as to 
increase burrows and decrease predators.

For information about the Burrowing Owl Preservation Plan, call (650) 903-6074. 

PEDESTRIAN MASTER 
PLAN

 !e City Council recently approved Mountain View’s 
first Pedestrian Master Plan, which sets goals for mak-
ing the city safe and accessible for walking. !e purpose 
of the plan is to help ensure policies and actions that 
support and complement the mobility-related goals 
included in the 2030 General Plan, approved by the City 
Council in July 2012. 
!e new plan specifically addresses the needs of 

pedestrians in Mountain View and is aimed at improv-
ing the pedestrian environment. Copies of the plan are 
available on the City’s website at www.mountain view.
gov/city_hall/public_works/.

 Contact the Public Works Department at (650) 903-
6311 for more information.

NEW PD ROBOT
!e Mountain View Police Department SWAT 

team recently purchased a tactical robot known as 
the AVATAR. !e AVATAR is a rugged, easy-to-use 
tactical robot that enhances the capabilities of law 
enforcement and first-responders by allowing them 
to quickly and safely inspect dangerous situations. 
!e remote controlled robot has a camera that allows 
SWAT operators to clear unknown areas and helps 
commanders assess potential threats. With articulat-
ing arm-flippers, the robot is able to traverse a variety 
of objects, including stairs. 
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